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BRITISH SCIENCE MUSEUM RETURNS TO GIBRALTAR 
 
  
The Department of Education and the Kusuma Trust Gibraltar are proud to announce that 
members of the prestigious British Science Museum are once again visiting Gibraltar to 
conduct a series of experiments throughout the week at the Ince’s Hall for the benefit of 
school children. This is their fifth visit to Gibraltar.  
  
The experiments to be carried out will enhance the work done by pupils in Science 
throughout our schools at Key Stages 1 and 3 of the National Curriculum and have been 
carefully selected for this purpose.  
  
Notes to Editors: 
  
More information about Wednesday's show is available at: 
  
http://www.sciencemuseum.org.uk/educators/we_visit_you/school/for_primary/not_so_slee
py_hedgehog.aspx 
  
Further details of the other shows can be found in the link below .  
  
http://www.sciencemuseum.org.uk/educators/we_visit_you/school/for_primary/three_little_p
igs.aspx 
 
http://www.sciencemuseum.org.uk/educators/we_visit_you/school/for_secondary/it_take_g
uts.aspx  
               
http://www.sciencemuseum.org.uk/educators/we_visit_you/school/for_secondary/material_
world.aspx 
  

 


